
Special MEMO 
from the TCY President 
to all Tai Chi Youth DONORS and STUDENTS 
 

Your Name (As you want it to appear in Annual Reports): __________________________________ 
Your Job Title (As you want it to appear in Annual Reports): ________________________________ 
Your Business Name (As you want it to appear...): _______________________________________ 
Your Address: ___________________________________________________________________ 
Your Business Phone: _______________  Your Cell Phone: _______________ 
Your Home Phone: _______________  Other Phone: _____________________ 
Your Email: ________________________________  
Your Websites: ______________________________   __________________________________ 
Your Facebook:  http://www.facebook.com/_____________________________________________ 
Your TCY Membership: #_______    Your Birthdate: ___/___/______   
Your Last Donation Date: ___/___/______    Your Last Donation:  $ _________ 
Total Donations This Year:  $__________  Grand Total Donations (all years):  $_________ 
Your TCY Contact Person: ________________________  Title: ____________________________ 
Your TCY Donor Category: _____________________Your TCY Donor Level: __________________ 
Your TCY Belt Rank LEVEL: ___________________ TCY Belt Rank TITLE: ___________________ 
 
NOTE:  The above information has been automatically pulled from our database.  Please verify that it is 
correct.  Also, take notice of your donation category and donation level information.  Please inform us if 
this has not been properly updated. 
 

 re: TCY Annual Membership Meeting 
 
Each year, the first Saturday after Thanksgiving, the TAI CHI YOUTH nonprofit education 
organization, and its parent school SHAOLIN CHI MANTIS--combine their memberships and staff for: 
  
 ANNUAL SCM MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
 ANNUAL TCY BOARD OF TRUSTEES END OF YEAR MEETING 
 ANNUAL TCY MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
 SHAOLIN CHI MANTIS GRADUATIONS and INITIATIONS 
 TAI CHI YOUTH GRADUATIONS 
 
R.S.V.P. for location information, and so we can accommodate you properly. 
Please specify which of the above meetings you will attend and remind of us of your graduations... 
The next year's TCY Board Members and staff hirings are announced at this meeting.  Apply in 
advance by contacting the TCY President for qualifications and TCY employment opportunities. 
 
Thanks again for supporting Tai Chi Youth. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Richard Del Connor  
TCY President 
richard@taichiYOUTH.org 
818-723-2769 
 

Tai Chi Youth is a tax-exempt nonprofit 501(c)(3) education organization. 
www.taichiYOUTH.org 


